
Alabama Medical Cannabis Commission Meeting 

Minutes 

June 17, 2025 

The Alabama Medical Cannabis Commission met virtually on June 17, 2025. The meeting 
was called to order by Chairman Rex Vaughn at 10:06 A.M.  

Mr. James Harwell led the Commission’s invocation. The roll was taken with a quorum 
present. Commission members present for the meeting were Chairman Rex Vaughn, Vice 
Chairman Sam Blakemore, Dr. William Saliski, Mr. Dwight Gamble, Dr. Eric Jensen, Judge 
Charles Price, and Mr. James Harwell.  Dr. Angela Martin, Ms. Loree Skelton, Ms. Taylor 
Hatchett, Dr. Mac Barnes, Dr. Jimmie Harvey, and Mr. Dion Robinson were absent from the 
meeting.  

Chairman Vaughn moved to discuss the one decision item for this meeting – to consider 
awarding or denying a license to the applicant in the 2025 State Testing Laboratory License 
Offering.  Chairman Vaughn called on Mr. Justin Aday to review the timeline in this current 
license offering and how we got to where we are today with the applicant whose 
application is before the Commission. Following Mr. Aday’s review of the history of the 
applicant, there were no questions from members of the Commission.  A motion to award 
a State Testing Laboratory license to Green Health Laboratories, LLC was made by Dr. 
Jenson and seconded by Judge Price.  There being no further discussion, a roll call vote 
was taken, and the motion to award a State Testing Laboratory license to Green Health 
Laboratories, LLC received approval by the Commission. 

There was no old or new business.  Chairman Vaughn asked Commissioners if there were 
further items to discuss. There being no further items to discuss, Chairman Vaughn 
reminded the Commission that the next noticed meeting is scheduled for July 10, 2025, at 
1:00 P.M.  

There being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Judge Price, seconded 
by Dr. Blakemore, and approved by the Commission. The meeting adjourned at 10:15 P.M. 


